
VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of Johnson City on the 3rd day of March, 2020 at 7:35 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 

the matter may be heard, at Village Hall, 243 Main Street (rear entrance), Johnson City, New 

York, regarding a local law entitled “A LOCAL LAW AMENDING THE VILLAGE ZONING 

MAP” 

 

The purpose of this Local Law is to rezone 183 Marie Street from the Urban Single 

Family Zoning District to the General Commercial Zoning District. 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance, if any, of the 

proposed local law will be reviewed by said Board of Trustees incident to and as a part of said 

public hearing. 

 

 Any resident of the Village of Johnson City shall be entitled to be heard upon said 

proposed local law at such public hearing. The full text of the local law is available for 

inspection at the Village Clerk’s Office from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

 Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Village Board or at 

such public hearing. Persons with disabilities who require assistance in attending said public 

hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to request 

such assistance. 

 

 By order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Johnson City. 

 

 

Dated: February 20, 2020   CINDY KENNERUP 

      Village Clerk 
 


